
C A L I F O R N I A  

M O N T E S S O R I  

P R O J E C T    Montessorigram  
J A N U A R Y  2 8 ,  2 0 1 6  V O L U M E  1 4 ,  I S S U E  1 7  

D A T E S  T O  R E M E M B E R :  

 

1/28–CAC Meeting 5:00/PTFC 6:00 
@ Elk Grove Site 

1/28–Fun Run Permission Slips go out 
for EG 

 

1/29–100th Day of School! 
1/29–Topaz Performance 

1/29–Report Cards Go Home 

 
2/1-2/5–Upper Elementary Cultural 

Emersion Week 

 
2/2–BEST Assembly at EG @ 8:30 

 

2/3–EARLY RELEASE DAY-

STAFF DEVELOPMENT 

 

11:45 K-3rd dismissal  

12:00 4th-8th dismissal 

 

2/3–Middle School Roller Skating @ 
American River 

 

2/4–BEST Assembly at BR @ 9:00 
 

2/5–World Faire 

 
2/8–Governing Board Meeting @ 

Orangevale 

2/8-2/10–4th & 5th Graders to Coloma 
 

2/9–Re-enrollment Packets Due 

 

2/11–Heart Smart & Friendship Par-

ties for: EG, Peridot, Tanzanite, Tur-

quoise, Aquamarine 
 

2/11–Middle School Paint Night 

Fundraiser 
 

2/12–President’s Day Observed: 

School Closed/Club M Open 

 

2/12–President’s Day: School and 

Club M Closed 

 

2/17–EARLY RELEASE DAY-

STAFF DEVELOPMENT 

 

11:45 K-3rd dismissal  

12:00 4th-8th dismissal 

March 10th 

CMP & APEX Fun Run 
We will be holding our second annual Fun Run 

on March 10th. This event is one of our big-

gest fundraisers and a ton of fun. The event 

kicks off with an energetic assembly and five day visit with the Apex 

coaches. While here, they teach the children about positive character 

traits, play games and throw dance parties at recess. The day of the 

event,  the children run laps for pledges, play classroom sponsored 

games,  can purchase food and take fun classes. 

During last year’s Fun Run and previous Walk-a-

Thons, we were able to offer Cross Fit, Polynesian 

and Latin dance, martial arts and so much more.  

 

Because this school day event is held at the Bradshaw site, Elk Grove 

families will have some choices regarding morning drop off and after-

noon pick up. Students will need a permission slip if you choose to drop 

off at EG and have your child transported to BR or from BR back to 

EG. All of the information  regarding your choices went out today. 

Here’s a flashback from last year’s assemblies and event. 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 

Club M News 

 

Intersession sign-up forms for Friday, February 12th are due by tonight, Thursday, January 28th 

by 6 pm. Payment MUST be submitted at the time of sign-up. We hope to see you there! 

 

Mark Your Calendars 

 

 January 28th Intersession sign 

ups DUE by 6pm! 

 February 3rd  ERD (Early Release 

Day) Club M open 

 February 12th Intersession 

School Closed/Club M OPEN 

 

 

 

World Faire 

Please join us during the class day on February 

5th for the World Faire. Classes have been 

studying continents, countries, bodies of wa-

ter and early civilizations.  Some will trans-

form their rooms or themselves to represent 

what they’ve learned. This is always a huge un-

dertaking so look for information from teach-

ers or parent representatives about ways to 

support the event. If you bring food items, 

please be sure they do 

not contain nut products 

as the children visit 

many rooms and utensils 

could become cross con-

taminated. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have you taken a field trip to the B Street 

Theater or the Train Museum? Were you a 

chaperone for a week at Sly Park? If so, we’re 

sure you took some great pictures and we’d love 

to see them. The link to upload pictures for 

this year’s yearbook is ready! Please remember 

you can only upload pictures, you will not be 

able to download or copy pictures from the 

site. http://edo.entourageyearbooks.com/

YearbookLogin.asp?YBID=7A0D0C1F18  



 

 

 
 
 

Re-enrollment Packets 

Re-enrollment packets are rolling in; however, 

many are coming in incomplete. Please double 

check that you have answered every question; 

the most commonly missed is the very first 

one regarding your child’s district school. 

Re-enrollment packets are due 

Tuesday, February 9th 

Congratulations to the up-

per elementary team! They 

won their first game 

against Orangevale, 12 to 8. 

Thank you to all of the 

families who came out to 

cheer them on. The middle school team will play 

their first game of the season on Monday, Feb-

ruary 1st, at Bradshaw.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Looking for something to do? 

Come out to support our mid-

dle school program and create 

some art for yourself. 


